
    
WHILE YOU ARE IN SELF  

ISOLATION IN YOUR BUBBLE 
DID YOU KNOW THAT:

Your school Public Health Nurse Service is still 
available.
 
If you have any concerns about your child’s 
health and wellbeing or if you are currently 
using the service and have not been in contact 
with the nurse for a while feel free to call.
 
The nurses can provide support and advice 
over the phone and are also available to assist 
with medications for some conditions.
 
They are contactable via 0800 153 042.

schoolhlth@midcentraldhb.govt.nz


